
Please get in touch to book in 

or if you would like to receive a 

copy of our parent handbook. 

We have some amazing activities planned this holiday to keep the children entertained and having 

fun. Although we are only open for half of the holidays, we have packed it full of some awesome 

and brand-new activities which we are sure will be firm favourites with all age groups. 

Due to the change in location this Half Term, please get in touch if you feel getting to the 

setting could be an issue as we may be able to help. 

We have the following activities planned: 

Monday 4th – Nerf Arena & Tournament 

Tuesday 5th – Inflatables Day 

Wednesday 6th – Sports & Team Games 

Thursday 7th – Easter Party & Egg hunt* 
*Extra cost activity 

As always, we will have a variety of activities available throughout all days so that children can choose if they 

would like to be involved with the themed activities or not. We always promote individuality and freedom of 

choice. 

       
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Prices: 

Morning, 07.30 - 13.00: £23 

Afternoon, 13.00 – 18.30: £23 

Full day, 07.30 – 18.30: £40 

School Day, 09.00 – 15.00: £25 

A 25% deposit is required at the time of booking to secure 

your place. 

This deposit is non-refundable unless we need to cancel the 

booking due to unforeseen circumstances. 

Please get in touch if you would like more information on our 

breakfast & afterschool club facilities. 

 

 

Easter 

Holidays: 

Monday 3rd – 

Friday 14th April  

 

 

We will also be running our HAF Programme this half Term: Monday to Thursday 9am - 1pm. 

 Due to this, our hot meal will be being served at lunchtime, any children attending a full day or afternoon 

session will need to bring a packed lunch to be eaten at 4.30pm. 

Contact us: 
07942937006 

07894997677 

hubbubasc@gmail.com 
www.hubbubasc.co.uk 

 @hubbubasc 

 

We will be closed: Good 

Friday (7th) and the w/c 

10th due to maintenance 

being carried out at 

both our settings. We 

apologise for any 

inconvenience caused. 

You can find us at our 

second setting during the 

first week of the holidays: 

The Skinners’ Kent 

Primary School, 

The Avenue, 

Tunbridge Wells, 

TN2 3GS 
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